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The Permanent Mission of the Principality of Liechtenstein to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
Secretary-General of the United Nations and has the honour to inform the latter on the
composition of the Liechtenstein delegation attending the consideration of the initial
State report on the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on the
involvement of children in armed conflict, at Palais Wilson in Geneva on 22 January 2010.

Mr. Norbert Frick Head of Delegation
Ambassador, Permanent Representative
Permanent Mission of the Principality of
Liechtenstein to the United Nations Office in Geneva

Mr. Patrick Ritter Minister, Deputy Permanent Representative
Permanent Mission of the Principality of
Liechtenstein to the United Nations Office in Geneva

The Permanent Mission of the Principality of Liechtenstein avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Secretary-General of the United Nations the assurances of
- its highest consideration.

Geneva, 19 lanuary 2010

Secretary-General

of the United Nations
Palais des Nations
CH-1211 Geneva

Sent by e-mail to
the Secretariat of the Committee on the Rights of the Child
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